APRIL states that it has reached today an agreement with the French tax authorities regarding a proposed
additional tax charge following investigations on the territoriality of the reinsurance business conducted by Axeria
Re, its subsidiary in Malta. This agreement is final and leads APRIL to record, in addition to the €20m provision
already recorded, a non-current expense of €21.1m in its 2019 accounts.
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